MINUTES OF THE WEST LAVINGTON ANNUAL PARISH MEETING HELD ON FRIDAY 14th MAY 2010 AT 7.30pm IN THE VILLAGE HALL
Present: 
Chairman of the Parish Council and of the Meeting:  Cllr Mark Wadman;

Six members of West Lavington Parish Council;
 25 members of the public, the attendance list being filed with the file copy of these minutes.

Apologies:
Cllr T Jones, Cllr P Watts, Cllr B Green.

Minutes:
The minutes of the previous meeting of May 2009 were circulated and approved.

Matters arising: There were none.

Chairman’s Report:

Cllr Wadman presented his report on the work of the Parish Council over the past year. A copy of his report will be filed with the minutes of this meeting.

Financial Report for 2009/10:
A copy of the Parish Council’s financial statement was provided to all present, together with a copy of the budget for 2010/11. There were no questions or comments.

Proposal for a Village Plan:

Cllr Mike Page, Vice Chairman of the Parish Council, explained the purpose of a Village Plan, and asked for volunteers to serve on a committee to be established for this project.

Wiltshire Councillor’s Report:
Cllr Richard Gamble reported on the first year of the new Unitary Wiltshire Council.

Reports from Village Organisations:
Note: A copy of all the reports given to the meeting will be filed with the file copy of these minutes. The following reports were given:

Dauntsey’s School                      Dauntsey’s Aided Primary School

Neighbourhood watch              The Youth Club

The Southbank Fund                  The Women’s Institute

Village Care

        The Children’s Playground Committee

The Friendship club
        Emergency Planning

The Village Hall

        News and Views

The Lavington & District Swimming Club

Meeting open to the public:



There were no matters raised.
Presentation on the twinning arrangement with St Pierre d’Autils:
Mr Page (Secretary to the Twinning Association) presented and spoke to a series of slides taken on the occasion of the recent twinning celebration in Normandy.
There being no further business the Chairman thanked all present for their attendance and closed the meeting at 9.05pm. Light refreshments were served.


                                                       Signed …………………………………………………………………… (Chairman) 19 May 2011
